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A Big Huge Thank You 
I would like to thank each and every one of you who have helped to make this year 

an amazing and outstanding one.    I feel extremely privileged to know you and have 

loved working with your fantastic children.  I would also like to wish you and your 

children the best of luck for the future and hope that you will stay in touch with 

us.  For those of you who are staying with us, I am truly looking forward to an 

exciting new term in September.  I would like to also say a huge thank you to Miss 

Butler who will be greatly missed when she leaves at the end of this term. 

 

 
 
 

Shorts and Shades Day 
On Wednesday the 12th of July we will be hosting a shorts and shades day.  

Children are invited to come in wearing their summer clothes and sunglasses.  We 

are holding this to bring in tombola prizes which will be used at The Friends of 

East Boldon Park event in September.  Could all children bring in a prize for this 

tombola please e.g. a box of chocolates, bath goodies etc? 

 
Parent Chats 
Just a reminder that parent chats will be taking place over the next couple of 

weeks.  If you have not signed up please do so in the conservatory.  If you can’t 

make the allocated day just speak to your child’s key worker who will be more than 

happy to accommodate you. 

  



    

Celebration Strawberry Teas Wednesday the 19th of July 

The staff and children would like to invite you to a morning / afternoon of 

strawberry teas.  In this time we will be celebrating our year, singing songs and 

having fun.  If you would like to come, purchase a ticket each costing 50p from 

Mrs. Howard in the office.  The times are 9.45 am for morning children and 

families and 1.45pm for the afternoon 

 
 
 
 

PTA Summer Picnic 
PTA Summer picnic will, all being well, take place on Wednesday the 19th of July.  

It would be fantastic if you could join us.  It starts at 3.30 and runs through until 

5 pm.  It will take place on our field and on the Junior school field too.  We would 

really appreciate some help so if you could spare even ½ and hour of your time we 

would really appreciate it.  The signup sheets are in the conservatory.  Don’t forget 

to get your tickets.  They are available to purchase from Mrs Howard in the office.  

Hurry as they are selling fast! 

 
 

Last Day of Term 
Our last day of term is Friday the 21st of July. 

 

Lost Property 
Please remember to check the lost property before the end of term.  

Also a cream drawstring bag has gone missing. Could you check your 

child’s bag in case they have taken it by accident?  

 



 

 

Dads’ Day PM 
A huge thank you to all of the dads, grandpas and uncles who came on 

Monday morning to have fun in school!  Just a reminder that afternoon 

Dads can come on Friday the 7th.   

 
 

Kids Club Summer Fair  
Our Kids Club will be holding a Summer Fair on Friday the 7th of July 

after school.  We are looking forward to seeing you there.  They are 

doing it to raise money for Pawz for Thought which is an animal charity. 

 
 
 

Have a fabulous July 

 
 


